
 Centennial Hills 

OPEN CALL FOR VENDORS! 

We are happy to announce our SUPERHERO 5K RUN AND 1 MILE WALK on Saturday, May 3rd, 2025 from 7:00am to 
11:00am at Floyd Lamb Park. We are currently seeking local community partners to participate in this important 
event. Please be a hero for our community and help us as we help the community!  

The Kiwanis Club of Centennial Hills is dedicated to helping the local youth in a variety of ways. In the past, our club 
raised money to purchase and install playground equipment at Polly Gonzales Memorial Park for children with 
special needs. Last year, we awarded three scholarships to seniors in the Key Club at Arbor View High School, and 
will be awarding more scholarships this school year. Our SUPERHERO 5K RUN AND 1 MILE WALK will help us raise 
funds to continue supporting local youth through scholarships and other projects.  

This is our 3rd year putting on a 5K Run. With the help of our new partner, Red Rock Running Company, we are 
expecting our biggest turnout yet! This means lots of people to visit your booth and check out your products! We 
are selling table space for only $35 to individual vendors to make this an easy way to get your business seen. All 
vendors will be announced by our emcee during the event to encourage participants and volunteers to check them 
out. While we can’t guarantee how many runners and walkers we’ll have this year, we do expect between 100-200 
participants plus many volunteers, friends and families to be at the event. 

THE DETAILS: 
• Cost: $35
• Bring your own table set up.
• Add a coupon, flyer or small product give away in our runners goody bag. (optional)
• This is a family friendly event, therefore all products and services must be appropriate for our target audience.

With your help we can lend a hand so that deserving students can have more opportunities for a brighter 
future! Please be our hero and support us by donating to our SUPERHERO 5K AND 1 MILE WALK!  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 

Laura Bombara at 702.339.2127 
Donna Moretti  at 702.416.4605  
or Veronica Rojas at 818.671.8523 
Kiwanis Club of Centennial Hills 
Event Chairs  

The Kiwanis Clubs of Southern Nevada Foundation is a 501(c)(3) organization, tax ID 88-0493192. All donations are 
tax-deductible to the extent permitted by law.  




